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To: committee members 

I am a concerned citizen of Bend that has seen the wildlife crossings really work in 

central Oregon. I believe they need to be implemented for human and wildlife safety. 

Also mitigating the polluting effects of auto tires dust is very important for wildlife and 

our own human well pollution levels.  

This bill could really help while not adding undue costs on the public.  

Thank you for your work & consideration.  

Respectfully,  

Jeanie Carmichael 


